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Our Ref:  ND/WAJ 
 
9 February 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re:   PE and Sports Centre facilities 
 
As you may be aware Ebbw Vale Sports Centre suffered significant water damage at the 
weekend and is currently not open for public or school use.  Unfortunately we will be unable to 
provide practical PE lessons this week so students should not bring kit on days they have 
PE.  We are working closely with Blaenau-Gwent Local Authority and are hoping to have a 
solution ready for PE lessons after the half term break.  We will keep you informed as soon as 
we have any further information.   
 
Thank you for your support this half term, particularly your feedback in our ESTYN 
inspection.  I would like to take this opportunity to wish you a relaxing half term break which 
commences on Monday 15 February and look forward to seeing all of our students on Monday 
22 February 2016. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Nerys Davies 
Secondary Phase Director 
 
 


